
Dean's Remarks • January 11, 2022

Dear Students,

I hope you are enjoying a restful winter break and are ready for the semester ahead.
As we move closer to the start of classes, we wanted to share some updates,
stories, and helpful information to keep you informed. Please take the time to read
this issue of the Dean's Remarks and stay connected to our community. Looking
forward to seeing you again soon and hearing about all that you are experiencing
and accomplishing at SPS.

Angie

Follow the Dean!

VISION 2025

VISION 2025 is our roadmap for how we will educate the workforce of today and
tomorrow. Undergirded by a commitment to innovation, inclusion, diversity,
belonging, equity, and access, VISION 2025 outlines our dynamic approach
to shaping the future of applied professional education and lifelong learning.

Visit Vision2025

NYU GIVE-A-VIOLET AWARD
January 13th Deadline for Nominations
The Give-A-Violet Award provides students, faculty, administrators, and staff
with the opportunity to thank members of the NYU New York community who
have gone above and beyond the normal scope of their positions and
demonstrated specific values and competencies at an exceptional level in the
performance of their everyday responsibilities.

Submit a Nomination

CENTER FOR GLOBAL AFFAIRS ANNOUNCES
THREE RECIPIENTS OF AFGHAN CRISIS
FELLOWSHIP
The NYU School of Professional Studies Center for Global Affairs, in response
to the August 2021 Taliban take-over of Afghanistan, created three openings
for one-year, non-residential Fellows for Afghans forced to flee because of their
work, identities or convictions. The Fellowships provide opportunities for
Afghan scholars or leaders in civil society, government, politics or the media, to
pursue a program of research or advocacy in the area of global affairs in 2022,
under the sponsorship of a CGA faculty member. The three awardees, who
were selected from a wide range of applicants, were recently announced. 

Read more

REAL WORLD PRUDENTIAL CENTER COURSE
CHALLENGES STUDENTS TO FIND SOLUTIONS FOR
BUSINESS PROBLEMS
This past fall, as part of the NYU SPS Real World portfolio of courses, students
from across the School were challenged to focus their energies on creating a
plan for the redevelopment of the area around the Prudential Center in
Newark, NJ. Taught by Shawn Amsler, an adjunct instructor at the NYU SPS
Schack Institute of Real Estate, the course provided the opportunity for
students to solve a real-world business problem for a real-world business.

Read More

DON'T FORGET TO UPLOAD PROOF OF COVID-19
BOOSTER BY JANUARY 18, 2022
All members of the NYU community—students, faculty, administrators, staff,
and campus visitors—are required to be fully vaccinated against COVID-19, to
upload proof of their vaccination, and to have that vaccination documentation
verified by NYU. As of December, 2021, all eligible NYU community
members are required to receive a COVID-19 booster vaccination and
upload proof of the vaccination by January 18, 2022, or within seven
days of when they become eligible.

Read More
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